Newsletter 27: Friday 23rd April 2021

Dear Families

We hope you have all had a good break and enjoyed the lovely weather. We have all settled well back into school and are looking forward to an exciting term. Year 5 will be learning to play a brass instrument and Year 6 will be learning to play Samba music.

Have you received your golden ticket today?

Please see the attached flyer to find out what this is all about!

Please find attached the topic webs for your year groups to find out ways you can support your child at home. They can also be found on the website under 'Classes'

Reception - Water water everywhere

Year 1/2 - Dungeons and Dragons

Year 3/4 - Road to Success

Year 5/6- Transitions

We are delighted to be able to resume Forest School for Years 1 and 3. Please ensure you have your kit in school on the following days:

Monday- Year 1

Tuesday - Year 3



The children in Year 1 and 2 worked with the church to commemorate St George's Day.







Dates for your diary- Summer Term

Monday 3rd May - May Day Bank Holiday

Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June - Half Term

Sports Day - Tuesday 28th June

Friday 2nd July - PAWS due in

Thursday 8th July - The Circus

Show I - 5.00pm Show 2 - 7.00pm

Wednesday 14th July - Leavers Party 3-Spm

Thursday 15th July - Leavers Assembly 9.15am

Tom's 100 Challenge

To take place between Friday 30th April and Monday 3rd May

A National event has been launched that we would like to take part in.

We are hugely inspired by activities you chose to put on Seesaw as part of PAWS last term when we promoted a similar activity. Now, we want to make it even more meaningful by helping other people far away as well as close to home.

We are hoping that over the Bank Holiday weekend you will be encouraged to support your child take part in this sponsored event.

Simply: Challenge yourself by repeating an activity 100 times.

Try to chose something purposeful to encourage people to sponsor you. Does the activity increase your fitness? Improve your spelling? Motivate you to read more? Plant more?

When you are clear about the challenge you have set yourself start collecting sponsors from friends and family. <u>Do not ask strangers.</u>

Complete the activity over the weekend. Collect sponsor money and return to school by Friday 14th May.

Good Luck!

Scooters

We are asking all children who come to school on a scooter to be mindful of other pedestrians. Please reinforce the need to dismount near the gates. Thanks you